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THE JAMES MUSEUM OF WESTERN & WILDLIFE ART

Thank you for registering for our upcoming Book Club meeting.

Our Book Club leader Helen Huntley will provide a welcome letter and resources to help

you prepare for the discussion prior to the Book Club meeting.

These materials will be available one week before the Book Club meeting date. Please

check back using the DropBox link included in your email confirmation.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ernest Gendron at 727-892-4200

ext. 1036 or ernest.gendron@thejamesmuseum.org.
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